
 

Research Opportunity for Dads 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The SUNBEAM 

Study 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hey Dad! Join a research team that is targeting ways to prevent food allergy and other allergies. 

We recognize how important you are to your baby’s health. Your participation in this study can help us learn what paternal 

factors in early life play a role in the development of food allergies and eczema (persistent itchy, dry skin). Food allergies 

are increasing, and this study is designed to learn how to prevent allergic conditions in children. This research could help 

your family and other families worldwide. 

 

You may qualify if you: 

• Are 18 years or older. 

• Are planning to have your baby delivered at any one 

of our Henry Ford hospitals. 

 
How long does the study last? 

• You remain a part of the SUNBEAM family until your 

child is 3 years old. 

How can I sign up or learn more? 

Our team would be happy to answer any questions 

you may have. We will reach out with additional 

information. You can visit our website. 

To sign up for the study, use the QR code or visit: 

henryford.com/sunbeam 

 

Your participation involves: 

• Filling out questionnaires on your medical history. 

Your medical history can provide clues on what’s 

happening with your baby’s health. 

• Providing a blood sample. Your blood provides a 

complete picture of immune factors that may be 

related to your baby’s health. 

• One study visit. 

 
Henry Ford Health Principal Investigators: 

Christine Cole Johnson, Ph.D., M.P.H. and Haejin Kim, M.D. 

John Hopkins Principal Investigator: 

Robert Wood, M.D. 
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Have questions? 
SunbeamStudy@hfhs.org 

SUNBEAM phone number: 313.500.0218 

156277 
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